

NEWSLETTER





Class 1: Harry for his excellent attitude to all learning tasks. You have been amazing all week!

Imogen for working hard to produce excellent homework.

Class 2: Jimbob for reading with super expression and fluency in Guided Reading.

Jasmine B for always working hard and making excellent progress in Swimming.

Big Heart Awards are awarded to:-



Rupert in recognition of caring about others when they get hurt.

Henry in recognition of producing a fantastic Viking longboat for his homework! You have gone the extra mile!



Happy Birthday to Tilly who is 8 today!

Monday's until half-term

Class 1 children will be participating in forest school activities and should come to school dressed in old warm clothes, coats and hats appropriate for the outdoors.

Class 2 children should wear plain coloured tracksuit bottoms/leggings, tee shirt, socks, plain hoodie or school sweatshirt along with a warm coat to participate in the curling activity.

Curling—Class 2

Curling up to half term is now on a Monday afternoon for the remaining sessions. Please can the parents who collected from the Flower Bowl on the first week please do so again until February half term. Thank you for all your help.

Covid

We still have Covid cases within Class 2, please can all parents lateral flow their children on a regular basis in order to keep everyone sake. Thank you for all your help and understanding with this matter.

Diary

Tuesday 8th February am

Van Gogh Alive Exhibition at Media City (Class 2)

Friday 11th February 3.30

School closes for half term

Monday 21st February

INSET DAY

Tuesday 22nd February

School returns after half term